
ACPD’s OWG September Accessibility Fair Update 

 

Spectator Advertising on the event page as well as being 
added to all events pages on a 40km radius was 
purchased form our advertising budget. 

Hope has enlisted some student’s assistance and has 
posted the posters across several areas of Hamilton as 
well as McMaster and Mohawk. 

Hamilton Rec. has posted posters at all facilities, HSR and 
DARTS have posted flyers for distribution and hung 
posters at stations; HPL has not only posted posters, but 
curated selections of books on disabilities as a 
companion; Cityhousing has displayed posters at all 
buildings. 

CH Interview brought in a lot of interest. 

Insurance has been purchased but it does not include 
coverage for a guide dog activity station. We were offered 
a presentation too late to change to a different provider. 

CDC Orthomobility didn’t confirm their attendance so we 
didn’t advertise their participation. 

SEAT Application was finalized and food service was 
classed as private. 

T-Shirts have been designed and ordered. 



Awards have been designed and ordered. 

Certificates have been designed, printed, matted and 
framed. 

Judging has been organized and completed. 

Parking was purchased and meters were bagged. 

Lunch will be pizza from Pizza Pizza. 

Paula is providing water. 

Centre[3] is confirmed and will be charging us a little less 
as the Director is providing a table. 

Invoicing still needs to take place, suggest a ticketing 
system to simplify the process next year. 

31 Exhibitors and 8 activity Stations have been mapped 
for a site plan. 

Stereo system cannot be designed to spread sound down 
the forecourt; will try again next year. 

Mayor Horwath and Councillor Tadeson are confirmed and 
we will have ASL interpretation. 

 


